A new choice for your title 03/07/2024, 01:24

13 July 2020

You can now choose Mx as a title, instead of Mr, Mrs or Ms. You can also ask not to have a title
before your name.

You need to contact the NDIS if you want to change your title. You can call us on 1800 800 110,
talk to us using live webchat or email us at enquiries@ndis.gov.au.

Everyone is welcome at the NDIS. This change is one way we are including LGBTIQA+
participants, carers and their families.
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